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May 29, 2018
Please Check for Borrowed Books


Please check at home for books borrowed from our school library or my class library.  Thank you!   With this in mind, students should bring their own reading material from home to class especially next week.  We will be reading until the very last opportunity!

Moving Day is Coming Soon!

I think we are in good shape for the big day next week.  If you might be able to help out in August setting up a new room that would be much appreciated.  If you think you might be help out (day or evening) let me know.  I will contact you at the beginning of August to set up a time.  Thank you so much!

St. Ben’s Drive

This week we are collecting everything!   Spare change will be collected as well.  We would like to finish strong with this year’s drive.  St. Ben’s really counts on us to help meet their needs!

Social Studies

We are wrapping up our biography lap books and learning about symbols of Wisconsin.
Math

This week we are circling back to Chapter 10 and hopefully parts of Chapter 12!

10 Hour Report
The students have been so excited about the 10 hour report!  Next week students will share their learning.  It’s wonderful to see how highly motivated the students are when given an opportunity to choose the topic of learning!
Book Contracts


Were issued today.  The due date is Tuesday June 5th. 
Reading/ELA

This will be another “Choose Your Own Adventure” week.  Students have decide what selection from Units five or six they would like to study.  Assigned work will correspond with this choice!
Awards and Recognition Day


… is this Wednesday.
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